
Dear Megan,
We are the owners of 12 Taylor Street, North Curl Curl NSW. We write regarding development application 
number 2022/0798 at 11 Taylor Street, North Curl Curl.
Please find attached letter of objection for your consideration.
Kind regards,
Grace Bian & Peter Sulyan
12 Taylor St
North Curl Curl 2099

From:
Sent: 23/01/2023 7:55:28 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc:
Subject: TRIMMED: 11 Taylor St DA2022/0798 Objection submission
Attachments: Sulyan and Bian of 12 Taylor Street Objection.pdf; 








